
Reminder: Important Public
Hearing Tomorrow, April 5th
Tomorrow, Wednesday, April 5th, at 9:45
am, HB642-FN (relative to waitlist registry
and budget flexibility for services for the
developmentally disabled), will have a
public hearing in the Senate Health and
Human Services Committee in the
Legislative Office Building, room 101.

When: Wednesday, April 5th, 9:45 a.m. 
Where: Legislative Office Building, room
101. 33 N State St, Concord, NH 03301

If you plan to testify, please get there early and register. Also, we're asking
participants to wear bright pink to show support for the DD/ABD
community.

A Summary of the Bill
Sponsored by Representative Jerry Stringham, the bill's original title was
relative to prohibiting the department of health and human services from
enforcing salary cap for direct care workers'. The bill's title has been
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amended to 'relative to waitlist registry and budget flexibility for services
for the developmentally disabled,' and the language in the bill has also
been amended.

Here is the link to the docket for more information and to read the
amended language.
https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/bill_status/billinfo.aspx?id=666&inflect=2

Lend your voice in support of
this bill with the amended
language
Here's how to add your support:

Go to: 
https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/remotecommittee/senate.aspx

1. Select
hearing
date:
April
5th

2. Select
the
committee:
Senate
Health
&
Human
Services

3. Select
a
bill:
HB642

4. Choose
your
personal
info

5. Select
"I
support

https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/bill_status/billinfo.aspx?id=666&inflect=2
https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/remotecommittee/senate.aspx


this
bill"

Email Legislators: To send a personal message to the Senate Health &
Human Services committee members, you can email them using these
addresses:

Regina.Birdsell@leg.state.nh.us; Kevin.Avard@leg.state.nh.us;
Jeb.Bradley@leg.state.nh.us; Becky.Whitley@leg.state.nh.us;
Suzanne.Prentiss@leg.state.nh.us; cameron.lapine@leg.state.nh.us

Make calls: Call your local legislator and let them know how essential
services are to you and your family. Find your legislator here.

Instructions are here:
https://gencourt.state.nh.us/misc/OnlineInstructions.pdf

The General Court also offers a streaming option to view hearing without
participating. Visit https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/ and scroll down to the
home page's calendar and meeting schedule section.
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